
 

CANTEEN ORDERS 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In 2023 while Schools continue to place students into their 2023 classes, please continue ordering 
using your child's 2022 class. 
 
Lunches will continue to be supplied in 2022 class baskets with teachers overseeing the handout.  
 
Lunch orders will not be collected individually by students from the canteen. 
 
Once we have received the 2023 class names FlexiSchools will load them to the ordering portal /App. 
Parents will be prompted to update their child's class before they are able to place an order. 
 
Thank you for your custom throughout the year, we wish all families a safe and joyous holiday. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Healthy Canteens 
 
 
 


